
North Danville School Association Meeting 
Monday, February 10, 2025, 7:00 PM 

 
Attendees: Lee Beattie, Joan Legendre, Marie Langmaid, Kay Hopkins, Debby Marrier, & Liz Sargent. 
 
Lee called the meeting to order. 
 
Minutes of December 9, 2024 were accepted. 
 

• Alison reported Efficiency VT had rebates, weatherization, and pellet boiler.  

• Mitch Shatney of VT Insulation Solutions will meet with members. 

• Did not receive the MEEP Grant. 

• Estimate is $16,508 – town expense. 

• Treasurer’s Report: December 2024 – accepted for audit 
o Beginning: $618.95 Ending: $687.45 

• Treasurer’s Report: January 2025 – accepted for audit 
o Beginning: 687.45 Ending: $667.50 

• Saturday quilting sessions have started from 10am-2pm. 

• Need correct number from the town for review. 

• Sally has finished windows and the front doors have been done. Freeman Foundation Grant was 
done by the end of the year. 

• Insurance dollars to go for entryway, finishing other windows by Ryan. 

• Painting gym: $2,000-$3,000 estimate. 

• Colton Hudson may start basketball and corn-hole. 

• Williston Playground equipment $17,000 plus. 

• Library Auction money to help with playground. 

• Some type of thermometer sign so folks can see how fundraising for the playground is going. 
Heidi Lyons might help pain a sign which could be made to look like a swing. Beth Ferraro might 
help with fundraiser. 

• Walden has a handicap swing, which might be useful. 
 
Liz Sargent, Secretary 
 
Next Meeting: Monday, June 9, 2025 at 6pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


